Note: 07/12/11 WOMEN/3

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretary of the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women and has the honour to refer to the fifty-second
session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination agatinst Women
which will be held at United Nations Headquarters in New York from 9 July to 27
July 2012.

The Permanent Mission wishes to advise that the New Zealand Delegation
attending the 52nd session of CEDAW will be:

Hon Jo GOODHEW, Minister of Women's Affairs, Head of Delegation

H.E Hon Jim MCLAY, Permanent Representative, New Zealand
Permanent Mission to the United Nations, Alternate Head of Delegation

Ms Kim NGARIMU, Chief Executive, Ministry of Women's Affairs,
Defegation Member

Ms Deb MORAN, Director, Policy, Ministry of Women's Affairs,

Delegation Member

Ms Rebecca TANE, Senior Private Secretary, Office of the Hon Jo

Goodhew, Delegation Member



Ms Juliet HAY, Counsellor, New Zealand Permanent Mission to the
United Nations, Delegation Member

Ms Tara MORTON, Second Secretary, New Zealand Permanent Mission
to the United Nations, Delegation Member

Mr Nathan CROMBIE, Advisor, New Zealand -Permanent Mission to the
United Nations, Defegation Member

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations takes this
opportunity to renew to the Secretary of the Committee on the Elimination of

Discrimination against Women the assurances of its highest consideration.
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